
www.keene.edu/mathctr 

Science Center 

Room 281 The Math Center 

Summer 2025 

Tutoring 
 

There is no drop-in tutoring for mathematics 

during the summer. 

 

We will have tutors on duty in the fall. 
 

Math Assessment Testing 
 

There are no testing times during the summer. 

 

Testing will be available in the fall. 

Peer Course Assistant (PCA) 

Study Sessions 
 

There are no PCAs for mathematics 

courses during the summer. 

 

We will have PCAs for certain classes starting in the fall semester.  

Please check back during the 2nd week of the semester for a fall 

schedule of PCA study sessions. 
 


